

Tivetshall Community Primary School School Road, Tivetshall St Mary Norwich, Norfolk NR15 2BP Executive Headteacher: Carol Green Tel/Fax: 01379 677350

e-mail: head@tivetshall.norfolk.sch.uk

6th June 2018

Dear Parents,

Yours sincerely,

NORFOLK SHOW VISIT THURSDAY 28TH JUNE

Once again, we will be taking the whole school on a visit to the Norfolk Show. We will be leaving the school at 9am and will return at 5.30pm depending upon traffic.

School uniform is to be worn. Please make sure your child has comfortable footwear for this day, a waterproof coat, sun hat and sun cream. Your child will need a packed lunch and drinks, ideally in a small backpack as they will have to carry this with them.

Please complete the slip below and return to school by 18th June.

Sandra Potter	
Miss S Potter Head of School	
Name	
My child will bring their own packed lunch.	
My child requires the school packed which is a ham OR cheese.	
I will be taking my own child/ren to the Norfolk Show.	
Please circle as appropriate.	
Signed	Date

Tivetshall C P School is a member of Sapientia Education Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee in England and Wales, company number 7466353.